
QUEENSFERRY and DISTRICT 
COMMUNITY COUNCIL

PUBLIC MEETING
Edinburgh City Council,    Local Development Plan

is proposing to construct up to

1,500 houses
In addition to 850 already planned for South Queensferry

with very little supporting infrastructure for residents.

Have your say!
Come to the open public meeting in

Queensferry High School on
Monday 22nd September at 7.30pm.

The display boards will be on view from 6.30pm

Red areas show the proposed LDP development sites.       Brown areas show existing plans


